Sydney Trains

Mount Colah Station Footbridge opening

Sydney Trains is replacing the existing footbridge at Mount Colah Station. As part of the project, new lifts have also
been constructed on the platform and eastern and western sides of the station.

The new footbridge will be open for pedestrian access from 10am on Thursday 1 August 2024. The old footbridge
will be closed from this time and then removed from 9pm Friday 2 August to 12am Monday 5 August.

To ensure service reliability, the lifts on the new footbridge will be undergoing testing and are expected to be
operational in the coming weeks.

We thank you for your patience as we complete this important work.

Contact us

Project Information line: 1800 684 490

Email: projects@transport.nsw.gov.au

Website: www.transport.nsw.gov.au/mount-colah-station-footbridge
To report environmental or noise concerns (24 hours): 1300 656 999
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